PAT TILLMAN FOUNDATION

leadership through action™

March 5, 2010

The Alarm Company
Kimberly Russell

529 Forman Drive, Unit A
Campbell, CA 95008

Dear The Alarm Company:

On behalf of the Pat Tillman Foundation and the community of scholars whose lives are impacted by the
generosity of our supporters, thank you for your recent gift received on 2/2/2010. Your donation of $500.00
directly supports our mission: to carry forward Pat’s legacy of leadership and civic action by creating future
generations of leaders who embody the American tradition of citizen service.

Recent achievements resulting from donations to the Pat Tillman Foundation include the completion of a

$1.25 million pledge to endow a leadership program at Arizona State University, Pat’s alma mater. Achieving
this milestone not only created a lasting tribute to Pat’s legacy at ASU, it also enabled the Foundation to launch
a new scholarship program created to assist veterans, active servicemembers and their dependents. With this
program the Pat Tillman Foundation is focusing its efforts on becoming the national leader in providing
resources and educational support to this deserving group. The Tillman Military Scholars program aids all
veterans and specifically the ever growing population of Iraq and Afghanistan veterans and their families.

In July 2009, the Pat Tillman Foundation awarded $642,000 to the 52 members of the inaugural class of
Tillman Military Scholars. Through the generous support of individuals, corporations and organizations
throughout the country, the Foundation strives to increase the amount of funds awarded nationally each year to
$3.6 million, representing the NFL contract Pat walked away from when he enlisted in the U.S. Army.

Pat's story is just one of so many young men and women who have sacrificed to serve on behalf of us all. We
are at the forefront of witnessing the next "Greatest Generation" of Americans who have served either in
combat or on the home front. We encourage you to invite your friends and family to join the nationwide team
of Tillman supporters to provide this amazing group with everything they need to fulfill their educational
endeavors. The Tillman Military Scholars regard their time at war as just the beginning of fulfilling their duty —in
or out of uniform — they continue to make our country better. Please visit www.pattillmanfoundation.org to stay
up to date on recent news and upcoming events.

Thank you and best regards,
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Kadi Tierney
Executive Director

The Pat Tillman Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. QOur Federal Tax Identification Number is 20-1072336.
No goods or services were provided to you in exchange for this gift; therefore, the full amount of your contribution is tax
deductible.
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